Dear Parents and/or Guardians,
October is here, and it is already time to celebrate Red Ribbon Week again.  Red Ribbon Week is a nationally celebrated movement centered on teaching youth to make positive choices emphasizing that the choices of one individual can make a difference in the world around them. This year, Red Ribbon Week will be celebrated October 25-29.  Starting Point of Ozaukee County heads up the Red Ribbon Week activities and events in our area, they are an organization that strives to build healthy communities by “educating youth and teaching adolescents to be leaders and positive role models in their communities.”  The theme for this year’s Red Ribbon Week is “Drug Free Looks Like Me.”
By living drug-free and leading faith-filled lives we can be positive role-models in our local community. During this Red Ribbon Week at St. Francis Borgia, we will focus on making healthy choices for our minds and bodies.  When we showcase our positive actions and attitudes, we will become leaders in our community and others will follow the examples set by Jesus through our actions. 
Attached is a list of events that will be taking place during Red Ribbon Week.  For this years’ service project, we will be participating in a donation drive for Box of Joy (see attached flyer for details).  In addition, we have provided Family Talking Topics to facilitate daily discussion within your home to support the events of the day.  
Finally, Starting Point has a contest every year for the next year’s Red Ribbon theme. If your child is inspired to submit an idea, please reach out to me.
We look forward to celebrating Red Ribbon Week with our community!

In God’s service,
Abby Riffel
atriffel1@gmail.com
Red Ribbon Week Coordinator

